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DEDICATION

As a spider's web is woven, repaired and woven
again, our camp community has been woven throughout
the days and weeks that we have been together. Before
any of you campers arrived we talked about how we
wanted to build a strong community, a group of people
who could live together sharing in the joy of everyone's
successes and working to resolve differences that might
arise over the course of time.

We have built that strong web, a web of counselors
and campers living and working together. We have been
pleased with your accomplishments and delighted with
the opportunity we have had to make them possible.
Each of us has accepted the challenges that we faced in
many different ways. Some of you, campers and
counselors alike, have tried new foods and decided that
you really liked them! Certainly JMG testing camp
presented a challenge and all four of you should be proud
of your accomplishments within that program. And so
much more, from the smallest to the tallest of you,
challenges in sailboats, on horseback, on the ropes



course, in swimming, riflery, archery, climbing Katahdin
and the canoe trips that you were able to take.The
friendships we have developed have become strong over
the summer. Tans have become deeper, smiles wider.
And haven't the stars been brighter than ever before,
colors of the sunsets more vivid, the blue skies bluer and
the white clouds whiter?

There has been a desire and a willingness to work
together to make our summer web, to say "yes" when
asked to help, and to share in everyone's joys or lend a
hand or a shoulder when it has been needed, often
without being asked.

The commitment to Runoia and to everyone here
has been outstanding. We've created bonds that will
keep us together for years to come, strong bonds and
memories that many of us will recall for our lifetimes.
And in the process, we each have learned more about
ourselves, who we are and how important each of us is to
the camp community...just as each strand of the spider's
web helps to create the whole.

Therefore, I would like to dedicate the 1997 Camp
Runoia Log to each of you, campers and counselors
alike.

Diane Smith
August, 1997
















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































